
City of Tacoma 
Planning and Development 

December 5th, 2024 

N O T I C E 
Meeting Cancellation

TACOMA PERMIT ADVISORY GROUP 

Please be advised that the Tacoma Permit Advisory Group meeting 
on Wednesday, December 18th, 2024, will be canceled. Our 
next recurring meeting will resume on Wednesday, January 15th, 
2025 at 2:00 PM.

For additional information, please contact Megan Norman (253) 
325-3948. Thank you.

Megan Norman 
Engineering Office Coordinator 
Planning and Development Services 

The City of Tacoma does not discriminate on the basis of disability in any of its programs, activities, or 
services. To request this information in an alternative format or to request a reasonable accommodation, 
please contact the City Clerk’s Office at 253-591-5505, at least 24 hours prior to the meeting time. TTY or 
speech-to-speech users please dial 711 to connect to Washington Relay Services. 




